
Extra… Extra…. News ALERT… 

No we aren’t under attack, nor do we have a briefing from the Ebola Czar… 
Just me, your lowly Silent Auction/Raffle Chairman.  

It’s that time again… I’m out seeking donations and contribution for both of 
our signature events. With our Specialty on the 26th of February this year 
followed by our Supported Entry on the 27th, time is shorter than usual.

So!  The elephant in the room is: what can you contribute or donate to our 
Auction and Raffle?   Sorry, I can’t give you very much time to think about it, 
since I’ll need a commitment from each of you within a week, along with a 
description and (if possible) a photo of each item. 

I need to receive the items by 17th of February 2015. 

If you have any questions or problems, please contact me, Edward Steele, at 
piedy_piper@yahoo.com 
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